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What do you want Ofcom to keep confidential? 

Keep nothing confidential 

Question 1: Are there any reasonable grounds why Ofcom should not grant 
the request to vary the five Wireless Telegraphy Third Generation Mobile 
Licences by increasing the permitted maximum in-band EIRP to 68dBm as 
soon as practicable? If so, please explain your reasoning for this: 

I object in the strongest terms to the increase you are proposing.  
This is madness, as there is an increasing level of evidence that microwave radiation is 
harmful to all wildlife, including bees. The bees, as you are probably aware are dying and 
disappearing. We understand the bees as being, for humanity, the canary in the coal mine, If 
Bees die out, our own survival, and certainly our food security, would be under threat.  
I refer you to the research of Mr Barrie Trower, which can be accessed by googling his name.  
Safe Land for Bees is a community based group of concerned citizens, including bee-keepers, 
who are hosting a public meeting in Bristol on April 11th 2010. At this event, Barrie will 
present a new paper entitled 'The true cost to the Environment and Ecosystems of the 
Telecomunications Industry.'  
 
OFCOM have a responsibility to protect the public not endanger them. I suggest you attend 
our meeting and hear the facts  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely, Sami Chugg, Chair. Safe Land For Bees 

Question 2: Are there any reasonable grounds why Ofcom should not also 
apply the increased permitted maximum in-band EIRP to future 2 GHz 
MSS/CGC licences? If so, please explain your reasoning for this: 

Low level radiation (which is what microwaves cause) has now been proven to increase the 
incidence of cancer in humans and level of disruption of healthy behaviour in much wildlife  
 
For new evidence on this contact Barrie Trower. His evidence can be accessed by googling 



his name. [Ofcom note: Private Phone Number redacted]  
 
I suggest that the sane response by yourselves would be to send someone to the above 
mentioned meeting to listen.  
 
SAFE LAND FOR BEES Public Event: 11 April 2010, 1.30 - 5pm  
Windmill Hill Community Centre,Vivian Street, Windmill Hill, Bristol BS3 4LW. web: 
http//safelandforbees.blogspot.com 
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